
Date: December 12, 2024

To: State Agencies

From: State Procurement Office - APP Team

Re: [RESOLVED] Solarwind APP Tickets

The issues with SMTP (spam) have been fixed! Please contact the APP Help desk by phone at (+1-602-542-7600) or
by email at app@azdoa.gov if you continue to have issues with your tickets.

Thank you for your patience!

Sincerely,

The APP Team
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